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Diary Dates 
 

 

Monday 24th July 10am 

Year 6 Leavers Mass 

 

Tuesday 25th July  

1.00pm School closes for 

pupils in years  

Reception to Year 5 

 

1.20pm- Guard of 

Honour for Year 6 

Leavers 

 

 

Monday 4th September is 

a training day for staff 

 

 

Tuesday 5th September  

 

School opens on for the 

2023-2024 Academic 

Year 

 

School meal price 

increase 

From September, school 

meal prices will cost 

£2.53 per day which is a 

total of £12.65 per week 

 

  
Our final ‘Virtues to Live By’ for the Summer term 

and the academic year are Wisdom and Discernment. 

 

Wisdom  

Wisdom does not just  

mean being clever.  

It means thinking about our choices, learning from our past 

experiences and thinking about how we can get even better! It 

is about thinking about what is right and what is important. It 

is thinking about how God wants us to live our lives and 

putting that into practice. 

 

Discernment 

A discerning individual is  

considered to possess  

wisdom and be of good 

judgement especially  

with regard to things  

often overlooked by others.  

In its simplest definition,  

discernment is the ability  

to decide between truth and error, right and wrong. 

 
 



 

 

Worship God and put Him first  

Identify what is really important and what is not  

Spot the truth beneath what people say & do  

Do the right thing, even if this is hard to do  

Open up your heart and your mind  

Make good choices 

 

In our whole school Collective Worship, Year 3 shared the parable 

of The Wise Man and The Foolish Man. 

Jesus said, “The man who built his house on rock is like someone 

who listens to my wise teaching and builds their life upon it. 

When storms and troubles come, they will stand firm.” 

Thank you Year 3! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 1 and Reception 

2 all had a wonderful day 

out at Roundhay Park on 

their first visit out of 

school. First, they looked 

around Tropical World and 

visited the different areas 

where they saw lots of 

different animals. The 

meerkats were their 

favourite! Then they looked 

around the flower gardens 

where they observed lots 

of different types of 

flowers. After eating their 

packed lunches, they 

explored Roundhay Park. 

The children stopped 

underneath some trees to 

use their different senses. 

They thought about what 

they could see, hear and 

smell. When they got back 

to school, the adults had a 

special surprise…an ice-

lolly for being so well 

behaved on their first 

school trip. They cannot 

wait for their next trip in 

Year 1! 



 
 A group of our Reception children visited the Vinery Centre and had a wonderful time 

exploring the soft play facilities.  They were very active jumping, climbing and rolling.  

They showed great teamwork when they had to wait and take turns.  The sensory 

room was very soothing and was a nice space to relax and have an enjoyable trip. 

 



 

 

On Wednesday the whole school attended a lovely sports gala event hosted by 

ACE Clubs. They played football and dodgeball in teams, had a wonderful 

inflatable slide and also parachute team games.   

Here are pictures of Reception enjoying their time with ACE Clubs. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Four enjoying their 

time at the ACE Sports 

Gala. The children took 

part in a range of sports 

including dodgeball, tag 

rugby and football. They 

also learnt a dance 

routine which allowed 

them to show off their 

dance moves! Finally, the 

children had a great time 

playing on the inflatable 

assault course.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

Year Four were very fortunate to work with Mrs Robinson, our school 

artist, and have produced stunning pieces of art created in the style of El 

Anatsui. Firstly, the children created an individual piece by weaving 

recycled materials. Then they collectively made a wall hanging using 

recycled materials with Year Three. 



 
 



 
 As part of their Financial 

Education, the pupils in Year 

2 made chocolate lollies to 

sell in their classes. They 

worked out how much the 

lollies would cost to make 

and then how much they 

would need to sell each lolly 

for to make a profit. Their 

creations looked so 

professional and delicious! 

 

After they had sold the lollies, 

the children then decided to 

use the profit made to 

donate to their class charity. 

 

Well done everyone financial 

education combined with 

social justice!  

Making a positive difference 

to our world… 
 



 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh 

and the team at 

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

The children had another theatre treat on Friday afternoon – an exciting retelling 

of the story Oliver Twist.  There was lots of audience participation and the 

children thoroughly enjoyed the experience.    


